
 

 

 

 
 

  
Fulmer Infant School                                                                          12th January 2018 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to an action packed Spring term and a huge thank you from me and all the staff for 
your generous gifts and comments at the end of last term, they were much appreciated. 
 
 
Sharing skills 
 
Thank you to Finley’s father (Reception) for teaching the children about how his company recycles. 
The children were fascinated and asked sensible questions. Thank you also for all the gifts to the 
school and the children.  
Next week Ajooni’s father (Reception) will be talking to the children about his medical career and the 
following week Ellie’s father (Reception) will be talking to the children about Pinewood Nurseries and 
another father will be talking to the chdlren about the police force. Thank you to Miss Rudki for 
organising these enriching sessions and a great thank you to all these fathers. If you have a skill or 
profession which you would like to share with the children then please contact the school to set a 
date and time, the children gain such a lot from learning about different careers. 
 
Cold spell 
 
The weather is forecast to be very cold next week so please ensure that your child comes to school 
with gloves, hat and coat. Thank you. 
 
Easyfundraising account 
 
Before you shop online please can you think about our easyfundraising account. This is a really, 
really easy way to raise funds for the school. 
All you have to do is: 
1. Go to: httpps://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/invite/EG93VX/LDD5US 
2. Enter Fulmer Infant School in the search box 
3. Click Join Us and enter your details and click on Create My Account 
4. Choose from over 3,000 retailers, do your online shopping as normal and our cause will 

receive a free donation at no extra cost to you for every purchase you make 
There are no catches or hidden charges and the school will be really grateful for your 
donations. 
If you have any problems using the account then I know that Jessica Knight, (Olivia’s mother in Year 
1) who set up the account would be more than happy to help you, if you do not know Jessica then 
please contact the school office.  
Thank you so much for your support 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Diary Dates   
 
 
  
 
Monday June 4th 2018 school closed for INSET (training for staff) 
 
Have a safe, happy and healthy weekend. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Cathy Hunt 
Headteacher 
Fulmer Infant School 
 
 
 

 
 


